
Tenant Guest Policy for Children 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Tenants, 

This letter serves as a reminder of our policy regarding children as guests in your unit. We value 

the comfort and safety of all residents, and it is essential to adhere to the following guidelines: 

Guest Policy Guidelines: 

• Children under the age of [insert age] are considered guests and must be supervised by an 

adult at all times. 

• All guests, including children, must be registered with the property management prior to 

their stay. 

• Maximum length of stay for guests, including children, is limited to [insert duration]. 

• Noise levels must be maintained at a reasonable level to ensure the comfort of all 

residents. 

• Common areas are to be used respectfully and safely by all guests, particularly children. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a safe and welcoming environment for everyone 

in our community. If you have any questions or need clarification on the policy, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company Name] 


